PS/Prime Minister PS/Foreign & Commonwealth Secretary MINISTRY OF DEFENCE WHITEHALL LONDON SWIA 2HB TELEPHONE 01-218 9000 DIRECT DIALLING 01-218 2111/3 MO 18/1/2 2nd December 1983 will request is required. Thank you for your letter of 24th November enclosing your policy statement "On Making Peace in a Nuclear World". I do not propose to comment on your statement. I should be happy to meet a small delegation from the British Council of Churches as soon as this can be arranged. Perhaps you could get in touch with my office about the timing of this meeting. Michael Heseltine The Reverend Dr Philip Morgan

= 5 DEC 1983

